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**Do not pass
I’m testifying against the passing of this bill.
LD1847 would bring forth overregulation that would greatly raise costs of production,
and ultimately, the price of medical cannabis in Maine would be forever increased. 
Unfortunately, this would be the death sentence for small batch local growers and 
small shops that medical patients rely on. Keeping medical cannabis affordable is 
critical. 
This is an industry ending bill. 


